
Sites DEIR/S and Feasibility Report 

To the Sites Project Authority and the Bureau of Reclamation:

You must withdraw the Sites Project Draft Environmental Impact Report/Statement and Feasibility Report to address 
the environmental impacts of this project on the Sacramento River and the San Joaquin Delta. 

Sincerely,
Deborah Filipelli, PhD
The Sea Ranch, CA 95497

Deborah Filipelli <dfilipelli@mcn.org>

Wed 1/10/2018 1:24 PM 

To:EIR-EIS-Comments <eir-eis-comments@sitesproject.org>; 
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